
 

LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT 

Town of Chesterfield 

Notice of Public Tree Hearing 

 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to MGL c.87, §3 concerning the cutting of 

Public Shade Trees for the construction of a new turnaround; a Public Tree 

Hearing will be held on Friday, August 25, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. at the Town 

Highway Garage, 164 Main Road. The Town of Chesterfield for the Town 

of Chesterfield will do the work. Street impacted will be Curtis Ln. Impacted 

trees are marked with blue paint and are of various types (Maple, Oak, 

Beech & Hemlock) and 8” to 24” in size. Contact Tree Warden at 413-320-

0931 for any questions.  

 

John V. Lynch, Chesterfield Tree Warden 
 


